
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Shuster, Jamie <JamieShuster@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/15/2011 9:00:09 AM
Subject: FY 12-13 Spending Cap

Josh,
 
                When you get back…we have to start getting a handle on what's available revenuewise in FY 12-13.  What do 
we expect FY 12-13 receipts to look like, what would our spending cap number be then, what are the different ways 
to calculate the cap depending on how you score this year's SUTA deal, etc.?  If you could pull those initial projections 
together on Monday or Tuesday, that would be good.  We'll start getting spend requests from the agencies in the 
next few days, so we've gotta start trying to make the other side of the balance sheet less hazy.
 
                Emailing you now so that I can't forget to on Monday.  :)  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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